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Recommended Action:

It is recommended that the Board of Directors of the Hesperia Fire Protection District (District) approve the
contract with San Bernardino County Fire Protection District (County) for operation of the Household
Hazardous Waste facility and authorize the City Manager to execute the contract.
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